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1. The 700th Licensing Meeting of the Agency was held on 26 June 2012, in EPA Regional 

Inspectorate, Richview, Clonskeagh, Dublin 14. 

 

  Directors Present: L Burke (Chair). 

M Ó Cinnéide & G O’Leary. 

 

4. Objection to Proposed Determination of an Application for an IPPC Licence 
  

 (ii) Licensee: Woodville Pig Farms Limited, 

     Woodville,  

     Ballymackey 

     County Tipperary   

  Register of Licence No:  P0467-02 

 

The Directors considered the following documentation:  Proposed Determination issued 

on 20 September 2011; one First-Party objection, two Third-Party objection, one 

submission on objections received and the report and recommendations of the Technical 

Committee, Office of Climate, Licensing and Resource Use. 

 

A copy of the licence application was available electronically. 

 

Donal Grant gave a verbal presentation. 

 

Technical Committee Report 

The Directors noted the Technical Committee Report and approved the recommendations 

of the Technical Committee. 

 

  Following discussion, the Directors decided to grant a licence, as modified, to Woodville 

Pig Farms Limited for their facilities at Woodville & Ballyknockane, Ballymackey, 

County Tipperary, Register of Licence No P0467-02, subject to the conditions as set out 

in the licence. 
 


